
 

   
   

 

SET 2023/014 

 
June 23, 2023 

 
Subject    Notification of the alteration of the Company’s paid-up capital 
 

To President  
 Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

  TEAM Consulting Engineering and Management Public Company Limited (“Company”)  would like to inform 
that the Company has already registered the change in its paid-up capital from 408,798,159 baht to 408,844,409 baht 
with the Department of Business Development, Ministry of Commerce on June 23, 2023.  That change results from the 
second excercise of the rights to purchase the increased shares under the TEAMG-ESOP offered to directors, executives, 
and employees of the Company and/or its subsidiaries on June 23, 2023. 

Therefore, the Company now has a paid-up capital of 408,844,409 baht divided into ordinary 817,688,818 
shares at a par value of 0.50 baht each. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 (Dr. Aphichat Sramoon) 
 Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


